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16th January 2025 

Dear Ms Crosby, 

Surrey Heath Local Plan: 2019-2038 – Local Plan Examination 

Thank you for your list of Initial Questions (ID1) dated 7th January 2025 received via the 
Programme Officer. 

At this stage I am responding to your request set out in paragraph 9 and am confirming the dates 
by which we will respond to the questions that you have set out. 

With regards to your questions on the evidence base set out in paragraphs 2 to 5 of ID1 we will 
respond to these by Friday 24th January 2025. There are forthcoming meetings with the relevant 
consultants and the Environment Agency which will inform our response to these questions.  

With regards to your Housing questions set out in paragraphs 6 to 8 of ID1 we will respond to 
these by Friday 14th February 2025.  

Should you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 

 

Jane Reeves BSc (Hons), MSc, DMS, MRTPI  
Planning Policy and Conservation Manager 
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